Announcement of End of Support Services

FEB 2012

Dear NETIMPRESS Flash Programmer customers,

Please be advised that the support services (maintenance/repair) for the products listed
below will no longer be available as of March 31, 2012.

(1) Product models:
¢ NETIMPRESS Main Unit: AF220, AF210, AF120, AF110 series
e Control Module: Fx2xx series (P2, P5, P8, E6, E12)

e Probe, Adapter Cable, Software Tools: AZ2xx series

(2) Schedule:

¢ Maintenance & repair requests will be accepted until March 31, 2012.

We apologize for any inconveniences in advance, and if you plan to purchase our flash
programmer products newly or additionally, we would like to take this opportunity to
recommend you the successor models MegaNETIMPRESS (AF420/320) series and
C"arNETIMPRESS (AF620/520) series .

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact at:
DTS INSIGHT Corporation
Overseas Sales Division

Email:_info-impress@dts-insight.co.jp




